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Dear Families,

This week we have been learning all about Birthdays and the
children have been so excited to celebrate Peggy’s birthday. A
big thank you for making this happen by providing food and
resources for Peggy’s party!

This week in Maths we have been really focusing on the
number 4 and the number 5 - with a particular look at numerals
and what the word means. We have also worked at what ‘more’
and ‘less’ means so that we can see which number comes
before and after any given number between 1 and 5.

In Literacy, the children have been working hard to write their
names for Peggy’s party invites and they have also had a go at
making a birthday card for Peggy.

We have been particularly proud of the amount of progress we
have seen when it comes to sharing and listening to the
opinions of others. We have seen some fantastic group work
this week, and it has been lovely to see the children taking
turns and being very kind to one another.

Notices for the week:

- We would really encourage the children to bring a bag to
school each day so that they can bring home their work
and any letters that may be handed out.



- Please can the borrowed books be returned every
Monday. It gives the children a wider selection of books to
choose from on book change day.

- In the front of reading records, we have stuck in your
child's login details for Oxford Owl. Please log in and
explore the website so that you can become familiar with
it, and see where the ebooks are kept if you would like to
do some extra reading at home with your child.

Optional home learning:

Please continue to use the phonics sheets that were handed
out.

Using any resources (toy food, real food, books, toy animals
etc) you could encourage the use of ‘one more’ and ‘one less’
at home. For example, show 3 pieces of food and ask, ‘what is
one more? What is one less? The children can use the
resources to show you physically.

Have a great weekend!
Mrs Davies, Mrs Sage and Mrs King


